
Important Information Regarding Termination of Your Medicaid Benefits 

 

You recently received a Benefits Decision Notice indicating the Medicaid benefits for the individual(s) 

listed below were closing effective 5/1/23.  That date is incorrect.   

The correct date that your Medicaid coverage will end is 6/1/23. Please refer to your Benefits Decision 

Notice for information on filing an appeal or potential eligibility for other forms of Health Coverage.  

Based on the information we have right now, you may be eligible for health coverage through a 

HealthSource RI insurance plan. Call HealthSource RI at 1-855-840-4774 to learn more and review your 

plan options. You may only have 60 days from the Medicaid coverage termination date above. 

You can also compare plans through HealthSource RI and get a quick quote by visiting 

HealthSourceRI.com/Calculator. HealthSource RI is the only source for receiving financial help to lower 

your monthly coverage costs. In fact, six out of seven HealthSource RI customers receive financial help. 

Please note: Health coverage is required in the state of Rhode Island. It’s important to get covered, and 

stay covered throughout the year to avoid a penalty during tax time. 

Worker note: 
  
You continue to be eligible for Medicaid/Medicare. DO NOTHING and your current health coverage will 
continue. The Medicaid/Medicare eligibility changes shown in this notice are being delayed. You will not 
have your eligibility redetermined until your renewal period. You will receive your yellow 
Medicaid/Medicare renewal notice approximately 60 days before your scheduled renewal date. 
 


